
HEBER PUBLIC UTILITY DISTRICT 
 

REPORT TO BOARD OF DIRECTORS 
 
MEETING DATE:  April 21, 2022 
 
FROM:  Laura Fischer, General Manager 
 
SUBJECT: Waive Ordinance 222 for a Fund Raiser for Heber Little League 
 
ISSUE: Shall the Board waive Ordinance 222 for a Fund Raiser for Heber 

Little League on May 20, 2022? 
 
GENERAL MANAGER RECOMMENDATION: 
Waive Ordinance 222 for a fund raiser for Heber Little League on May 20th at Tito Park. 
 
FISCAL IMPACT: 
NONE 
 
DISCUSSION: 
Proyecto Heber and Heber Little League have submitted a request to hold a Lucha 
Libre wrestling event and Farmer’s market on Friday May 20th at Tito Park.  They have 
requested a waiver of Ordinance 222 to allow for the consumption and sale of alcohol at 
Tito Park.   
 
This is a new fund raising event for Heber Little League.  Their plan is to sell tickets to 
watch Lucha Libre that will be set up inside the baseball field area.  Seating will be set 
up and for the price of a ticket you will have ring side seat.  Little League players will be 
selling the tickets and 100% of the proceeds will go to Heber Little League.   
 
Proyecto Heber is requesting permission to sell alcohol at the event.  All safety 
precautions as required by HPUD and the Alcohol Beverage Control Bureau will be in 
place.  Proyecto Heber will be purchasing the event insurance from the proceeds and 
contributing 20% of their profits to Heber Little League. 
 
All vendors at the Farmer’s Market style set up must agree to contribute 20% of their 
profit to Heber Little League in order to participate. 
 
HPUD has adopted Ordinance 222 that prohibits the sale and consumption of alcohol in 
Tito Huerta Park.  In order for the Lucha Librea fund raising event to have alcohol sold 
and consumed, the HPUD Board must waive Ordinance 222 for a one-day event to be 
held on Friday, May 20th, 2022. 
 
Proyecto Heber must complete all the necessary documents to secure a permit from the 
Bureau of Alcohol Beverage Control.  
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
It is recommended that HPUD Board waive Ordinance 222 to allow the sale of alcohol 
on May 20, 2022. 
 
ALTERNATIVES: 



 
1) Do not waive Ordinance 222 to allow to sale of alcohol at the Lucha Libre fund 

raising event. 
2) Provide alternative direction from staff. 

 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Laura Fischer, General Manager 
 


